
CHP E-mail re. Inapplicability of Hands-free Law to Amateur Radio Transceivers

>
>Date: Tue, 27 May 2008 07:48:20 -0700
>From: Fran Clader <FClader@chp.ca.gov>
>Subject: Re: New Cell Phone Laws - July 1, 2008
>
>The new cell phone laws involve only wireless telephones.  They
>do not concern radios such as your (Amateur Radios), unless they
>are also wireless  telephones.
>
>Again, the law only applies to wireless telephones.
>
>Thanks for your inquiry.  If you have any further questions, please
>give us a call.  Or, you can call your local San Diego area CHP office.
>
>Fran Clader
>Commander
>Office of Media Relations
>California Highway Patrol
>(916) 657-7202
>
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